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 N Mayo OBJ2014/5276/P 07/10/2014  22:26:25 The house is in an important setting opposite the Bull and Bush public house and close to Ivy House. 

Despite it being a main road, the road has a green setting in keeping with the important adjacent green 

spaces of Golders Hill, Ivy House and the Heath Extension.

The frontage and boundary treatment currently forms a positive contribution to the street scene, with a 

low brick wall and shrubs behind, creating a pleasant setting to the house.

The formation of a car park would have a very significant negative impact on the  street scene and on 

the view from the Bull and Bush garden, where patrons enjoy sitting outside.  

The exit from the proposed car park onto North End Way is likely to be hazardous, close to a zebra 

crossing and street trees.
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